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Automatic firearms are already heavily regulated, so this bill is an unnecessary use of 

time and state funds.  It also contains language attempting to reclassify semi-

automatic trigger replacements to be illegal, even though they are not.  This bill is an 

over-reach and violates civil liberties. 


